
Key dates for the remainder of the year 

12th June – School Confirmation Service 

17th June – Tempest team photographs 

19th June – KS1 Beach trip – Wembury Beach 

21st June – Year 6 Activity Day at Duchy College 

24th – 28th June – Year 5 trip to Heatree 

3rd July – Class move-up day and Year 6 transition 

day to Saltash.net 

4th July – Year 1 trip to the Synagogue 

10th July – NSPCC Visit – Speak Out, Stay Safe 

Meet your child’s new teacher presentation from 

3.20pm 

17th July – Year 4 trip to Antony House 

24th July – End of summer term 
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After a very, very busy week with rugby, hockey, Prayer Spaces and the trip to the Royal Cornwall 

Show, please accept our apologies for the delay in sending out the newsletter. 

Hopefully, the children have had a fantastic first week back with lots more exciting things lined up 

over the next few weeks. We hope you enjoy some of the photos from the week. 

IMPORTANT DATES FOR THE REMAINDER OF 

TERM 

20th JUNE – SPORTS DAY 1.00 – 3.00pm 

(weather permitting) Reserve 18th July 

12TH JULY – SUMMER FAYRE 3.15 – 5.00PM 

23RD JULY – YEAR 6 LEAVERS’ SERVICE AT ST 

STEPHEN’S CHURCH starting at 1.30pm 

 

EAST CORNWALL SWIMMING GALA FINALS 

Following our victories in both the Y6 boys 

and girls competitions in the Saltash 

Schools Gala, just before half term we 

travelled to Liskeard for the East Cornwall 

Finals. All the children performed incredibly 

well, with the girls eventually finishing a 

fantastic 3rd, just missing out on 

qualification for the Cornwall Schools 

Summer Games. The boys too were 

magnificent, coming a very close 5th, just 3 

seconds away from qualification. Well 

done to all the team! 

 

EAST CORNWALL TOUCH RUGBY FINALS 

On Tuesday we took 2 teams to Newquay 

for the East Cornwall Touch Rugby Finals. 

Our young B team played extremely well 

all day to eventually come 6th, in what was 

their first ever tournament. Our A team, also 

playing their first tournament, were 

outstanding all day, to eventually finish a 

fabulous 2nd, thus qualifying to represent 

East Cornwall in the Cornwall Schools 

Summer Games, to be held in Bodmin on 

June 28th. Well done to all the teams for 

playing so brilliantly! 

 

 
 

 

  



 At the Sport’s Day the PTA have offered to 

prepare Cream Teams for spectators. In 

order to help with catering arrangements 

we are inviting you to pre-order you scones 

and cream ready to collect on the 

afternoon. If you want to order one or more 

cream teas please collect an order form 

from Mrs Dunbar or Mrs Hale. Please note 

that there won’t be any hot drinks 

available because of the hazards of 

serving them in this environment. 

MARJON PRIMARY HOCKEY TOURNAMENT  

On Wednesday we took 3 teams to Marjon 

University to compete in the above tournament for 

the first time. Against some very experienced 

schools, all our children played superbly all day. 

Our C team, made up of Y3 and Y4 children were 

fantastic, winning 2 of their matches and drawing 1 

to finish an extremely commendable 5th place in 

their pool. Our B team won 3 of their matches to 

come an excellent 4th, whilst the A team won 4 

matches to come an incredible 3rd, thus qualifying 

for the final stages of the competition, which 

unfortunately clashed with our Royal Cornwall 

Show commitments on Thursday, meaning we were 

unable to compete further. Can I just say a big 

thank you to Ms Dymond for the help she has given 

me running our hockey club and helping the 

children become so good so quickly!  

Mr Brown 
 

 

 

 

Prayer Spaces for Thy Kingdom Come 

provided a much needed oasis of calm, 

peace and reflection for the children and 

staff. Thank you to Chris Clark and his team. 

 

  

Thy Kingdom Come is a global week of 

prayer and we loved being part of it. 


